GRA 2nd Dec 2009

Present- Joan, Irene, Gareth, Hannah, Ann

Apologies- Liz, Ben, Janet, Judith, Steve

1. Minutes agreed as correct 

2. Xmas Fair;

Venue;

Issue of licence that Mark has been told he needs. 

Action; Julie to double check with the council 

Hannah to speak to Charles and double check where he got to with this
Library- is an option, Hannah to double check 

Activities;

Veg- Hannah to go with Mark on Friday 

Jewellery stall, Dot- will be there as well

Raffle- hamper prizes, Janet has some, Mark and Marie will bring, Judith to ask Tesco  

2nd hand stall

Anna- waffles?! 

Bird box decorations- £1 donation 
Awards for all consultation 

Cakes etc- Hannah, Liz, Mark, Sherry etc 

Name the teddy bear- Irene/ Ann 

Tombola- 

Posters; give some to Judith to take around?! 

3) Funding 

Cash grants and Breathing places have been signed off

Hannah explained the challenges of the youth shelter project. Julie agreed to talk to Leisure about taking the money and side steeping the VAT issue. 
Awards for all

Lottery money

Meet 3 of the 4 criteria 

Should apply for the running track, if too expensive then apply for the path around the bigger part of the park- Hannah to have a go and email it to Marie to check. Make sure the markers go in. 

Band stand!

Cash grants

The MUGGA- will cost between £30,000- £60,000
Spider climbing frames would be great for older young people 

Community Grants

Did not get the money but this is not a surprise maybe able to apply for this again, could match fund the running path.
Cash grants
Little park
Valuing older people- £££ for young people and older people 

Bins, poo bins, poster board (x2)

Action- quotes from Leisure 
4) Leisure 

Hedgerow has not really taken but they have more trees to plant 
Orchard has been agreed – great news though!

Dog bins etc still need moving, bottom of Fieldbank near poo bin also needs edging

Daffodils- have been planted at the bottom of Fieldbank and Byrom 

New gates have been put back in, thanks to Steve. 

Action- can we do something about the little park?! 
Knott weed problem on the wild flower garden- please address this 
5) AOB
Thanks to Julie 

Bank – names changed, bank statements need to be changed to be sent to Marie's rather than Irene. Thanks to Marie and Irene.

Lights are going into the back entry behind Byrom parade- 2 lights to go in the entry.  May deter dealing. 

Visited by Canada geese on the park- great to see them! 
Do the next tea party in the bowling green?! 

